
POLICY & RECORDS ADMINISTRATION 9500 GILMAN DRIVE 
LA JOLLA, CALIFORNIA 92093-0014 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TELEPHONE:    (858) 534-2552 
FAX:    (858) 534-6523 

August 3, 2012 

Dear        : 

This is in response to your California Public Records Act request dated July 29, 2012, for “the letter of 
inquiry sent by the Department of Justice to UCSD dated March 11, 2010.”  A copy of the requested 
document is enclosed.  Copies of responsive records are typically made available at a cost of $.20 
(cents) per page as allowed by the California Public Records Act.  Because the number of responsive 
pages being provided with this letter is minimal (6 pages), we are waiving the duplication fee for these 
records; however, this fee will not necessarily be waived for future requests.   

This completes your request.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Johnson 
Director 

Enclosure 














